
EGLE(AQD) 
Warren District 
27700 Donald Ct 
Warren, MI 48092 

6-23-2022 

I am submitting this letter as a follow up to provide additional infonnation for the violation that my 
business, Meg's Hauling, received on 5-20-2022. The business address is 67401 Brian Drive, Ray 
Township, MI 48096. On this date, Kaitlyn Leffert observed a Concrete Crusher at my business site 
which I had been operating without a permit for approximately one month because I was unaware that 
this was a necessary requirement through the State of Michigan. Since this date, the Concrete Crusher 
has ceased all operations and is currently not in use. I will be submitting a PTI application and will 
wait to resume all Concrete Crushing until I receive the necessary permit. Thank you for allowing me 
to further clarify this information. 

Sincerely, 

Lyle Fleischmann 
Meg's Hauling 
248-797-9529 


